
NOTICE (Urgent) 

Unique ID generation in DHE portal by H.S. 1st year students and 

submission to the college before 30-09-21 

 

It is for information to all of the students who already have taken 

admission and also those who are going to take admission in H.S. 1st year 

classes (Science & Arts) in session 2021-22 at Jawaharlal Nehru College, 

Boko, that they have to generate their Unique ID through the DHE (Director of 

Higher Education, Assam)  Portal   

    [https://dheonlineadmission.amtron.in/sp/#registration]  

and to submit the same to the college office  

(Mr. Raju Kumar Shill, Phone no 7002054676 ) 

during office hour on or before 30-09-21.  

Those who fail to submit the same in stipulated time, their admission will not be 

completed. 

 

Date: 26-09-21     Dr. Tapan Dutta 

       Principal, J. N. College 

https://dheonlineadmission.amtron.in/sp/#registration

